
Dear counsellors,
I hadn’t realised that applications for submissions closed -my apologies, as a resident I hope 
you’re still accept this. I support the application wholeheartedly, I think the venue is a great 
place and being able to seat more people only improves residents and visitors. Hugo’s is large 
local employer providing much-needed work to many younger people and students requiring 
shiftwork. The restaurant is run extremely well and from the many times that I’ve been there 
would appear causes little or no disturbance surrounding residences. Please support this 
application. Yours faithfully
David Milton
49 Malvern Ave
Manly
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